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Registrants intending to update their contact 
information in REACH-IT must do so now  

ECHA is issuing practical instructions to support registrants that wish to 
correct their existing dossier(s) prior to publication of their contact details on 
the new Co-Registrants page in REACH-IT.  The update should be submitted 
to ECHA as soon as possible.  

Helsinki, 6 November 2012 – As previously announced (ECHA/NA/12/44), the next release 

of REACH-IT will include a new Co-Registrants page which gives registrants direct access to 

each other’s contact details. This is a reminder that registrants are advised to review their 

existing dossier(s), in particular in the case that a third party representative (TPR) has been 

appointed by the registrant but has not been consistently reported in the relevant dossier(s). 

To support these registrants ECHA has published practical instructions that outline the key 

points to check within their existing dossiers. 

ECHA recommends registrants to review these instructions and submit any resultant update as 

soon as possible, taking into account the time of processing required at ECHA. Such updates 

can only be taken into account in the new Co-Registrants page if they have reached the 

positive decision stage before the launch of the updated REACH-IT scheduled for 30 November 

2012. In order to achieve this any resultant updates should be submitted by 16 November 

2012 at the latest. We would recommend to construct such updates so that they only include 

the revised ‘TPR’ information; this is to avoid triggering an invoice and so facilitate prompt 

processing of the update prior to 30 November. 

 

Further information 

• Practical instructions on how to check the information displayed in the Co-
Registrants page, available at:  

http://echa.europa.eu/documents/10162/13583/instructions_co-registrants_en.pdf 

 

• News Alert of 25 September 2012: ECHA/NA/12/44 

http://echa.europa.eu/view-article/-/journal_content/a589cd88-a28f-49f1-bb34-

a1db12a4218f 

 

• News Alert of 17 October 2012: ECHA/NA/12/46 
http://echa.europa.eu/en/web/guest/view-article/-/journal_content/ab5ae030-41ed-41d0-

91d0-e4ac75468406 

 



Annankatu 18, P.O. Box 400, FI-00121 Helsinki, Finland | Tel. +358 9 686180 | Fax +358 9 68618210 | echa.europa.eu 

• Article in ECHA’s Newsletter – Issue of October 2012 p. 13: How can I find my co-
registrants?  

http://echa.europa.eu/documents/10162/13584/newsletter_0512_en.pdf 

 

• REACH-IT page:  
https://reach-it.echa.europa.eu/ 
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